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On Wednesday, April 4th, I had the privilege to speak at, and help the ribbon at, a grand

opening ceremony for DeWolff Partnership's new offices. DeWolff recently relocated their

coorporate offices to the Haro East Building, 400 Andrews Street, downtown. For more

information on the company, visit their website at http://www.dewolff.com/.
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